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EYFS N: Everly
R: Cilian

N: Alice
R: Leo

Year 1 Charlotte Eddie

Year 2 Sophie George

Year 3 Willian C Ava

Year 4/5 Scarlett Bradley

Year 5/6 Bells Keira

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter.  As we continue to grow and thrive as a school community,
we are excited to share the latest updates and events.
*We are looking for a parent volunteer to help us manage our school library.  This would be for one
hour after school, one night a week to keep our library tidy and organised. We would be happy for you
to do it with your child.  Please contact the school office if you are interested.
*Asda rewards for schools - we have decided that we are going to purchase Times Tables Rockstars
and NumBots which are online programmes for school and home to reinforce key number skills.  We’ll
send home log in details after Easter.
*Board games: we are looking for donations of child friendly games that teach sharing and
sportsmanship.  We love things like: jenga, connect four, frustration, pop up pirate.  To be honest we
just like anything that is fun!
*Easter service - please join us for our Easter service on Friday 11  April in Church.  You know how
much our children love an audience.
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Have a fabulous weekend.
Mrs Emma Harding

1. School Highlights: 4  April 2025th

Nursery: 87.9%    Reception: 92.9%
Year 1: 94.6%        Year 2: 94.8% 
Year 3: 94.5%        Year 4/5: 95.2% 
Year 5/6:  93.9% 

3.Upcoming Events

2.attendance

WB: 07.04.25: Church week
11.04.25: Easter service in church
11.04.25: Break up for Easter
28.04.25: School starts
01.05.25: Rugby taster day
05.05.25: Bank Holiday Monday
09.05.25: Year 2 class assembly
WB: 12.5.25: Year 6 SATs

4.stars of the fortnight


